
SR 710/SW WARFIELD BOULEVARD AT SW TOMMY CLEMENTS STREET  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is pleased to share information regarding the upcoming SR 710/
SW Warfield Boulevard at SW Tommy Clements Street in the Village of Indiantown. This project aims to enhance 
the safety, resiliency, and longevity of the infrastructure for our communities. Please see below for project 
information. 

Construction Cost: $878,088.56   Construction Start: September 22, 2025       Estimated Completion: Spring 2026 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

• Constructing a new eastbound right turn lane                    
on SR 710/SW Warfield Boulevard at SW Tommy 
Clements Street to enhance safety and                             
traffic operations.  

 

• Milling and repaving the roadway within the project 
limits to ensure long-term resilience. 

 

• Upgrading the pavement markings to enhance            
safety, functionality, and traffic operations. 

 

• Replacing the existing guardrail to enhance  
motorist safety.  

 
TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

• Single-lane closures on SR 710/Southwest Warfield 
Boulevard are permitted as follows: 

 

• Daily, as needed, from at 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  
 

• Nightly, as needed, from at 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 a.m. 
 

• The speed limit on SR 710/Southwest Warfield             
Boulevard within the construction zone will be 
reduced from 60 MPH to 50 MPH during construction.   

 

• Business, pedestrian and residential access will be 
maintained at all times throughout construction. 

 

• Additional information about lane closures, detours, 
and pedestrian impacts will be provided in the weekly 
traffic report distributed by FDOT and can be viewed 
using the following link:                      

   FDOT Treasure Coast Construction (d4fdot.com)                   

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
 

Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 
 

Project Website: www.d4fdot.com 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Aaron Watt — FDOT Project Manager  
aaron.watt@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 429-4938 
 

Matthew Bazin — FDOT Project Administrator 
matthew.bazin@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 429-4865 
 

Francyne Webber — Community Outreach Specialist 
francyne@holtcommunications.net or (772) 242-5951 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
State Road (SR) 710/SW Warfield Boulevard at SW Tommy Clements Street  
From just west of SW Tommy Clements Street to the Intersection  
The Village of Indiantown, Martin County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 432645-4-52-01 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  

The mission of the Florida Department of Transportation is to provide a safe statewide transportation system  
that promotes the efficient movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness,  

prioritizes Florida’s environment and natural resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of 
the state’s communities.  
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